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McLennan County COVID-19 Patient in Insolation in San Patricio County  

 
San Patricio County Department of Health is aware of an individual from McLennan County that has 

tested positive for novel coronavirus, COVID-19. This individual is in San Patricio County and in stable 

condition. She is in isolation since the symptoms do not required hospitalization. 

 

According to county health officials the immediate risk of transmission in San Patricio County remains 

minimal at this time. Anyone found to have had close contact with this individual will be contacted 

directly by county department of health staff.  

 

For information, please contact Clara Rieder, Public Health Preparedness Manager, at clara.rieder@co.san-

patricio.tx.us; or Dr. James A. Mobley, MD, MPH, FAAFP, or call San Patricio County Department of 

Health COVID-19 Hotline at 361-201-0551. 
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